
Passenger Notice 

 
Norfolk County Council regret to announce that as of 1st September 2019 the 

service 40 operated under contract by Simonds Coaches will be withdrawn. 

 

The decision to withdraw the service has been taken after a review of public 

transport in the South Norfolk area found that the service is no longer 

sustainable and many passengers have alternative services, some of which are 

listed below. 

Passengers from Eye: Galloways 112 service to Diss, connections available to 

Simonds 2 service and the Train 

Passengers from Harleston and the Pulhams: First 38A service to Norwich 

Passengers from the Fressingfield area: Borderhoppa; a pre book service 

offering journeys into Harleston and Diss, ring 01379 854800 to book a journey 

 

 

If you have any comments or questions regarding this information please 

contact Norfolk County Council. 

 

Email: ptgnetwork@norfolk.gov.uk 

Telephone: 0344 800 8020 

Post: Travel & Transport. Floor 2. County Hall. NR1 2SG 

mailto:ptgnetwork@norfolk.gov.uk

